Dress Code

Club Shirts will be worn when playing in any match in which the member is representing
South Molton Bowling Club.

Club shirts will be worn when playing in County Team matches.

In all Club Competitions up to and including the semi-finals dress will be greys with club
shirts. On Finals Day dress will be whites with club shirts.

The dress for afternoon Friendly matches will be whites with club shirts. For matches at all
other times the dress will be greys with club shirts.

During morning and lunch time roll-ups (up to 2.00pm) dress may be casual but bowling
shoes must be worn. For all other roll ups members must be dressed appropriately.



